From:

Sent: 03 May 2021 13:20

LICENSING (Cheshire East) To:

Subject: Fwd: [OFFICIAL] RE: Wilmslow rugby club

**Follow Up Flag:** Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Cheshire east Licensing

Please see below email regarding Wilmslow licensing Application. All the resident on these road strongly object to this licensing Application. I look forward to hearing from you very soon.

Regards

Sorry if spelling is wrong I have a iPhone .



Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: May 3, 2021 at 10:21:32 GMT+1

Subject: [OFFICIAL] RE: Wilmslow rugby club

Dear

Many thanks for your recent email regarding Wilmslow Rugby Club.

I have had several residents from Kings Road, Carrwood Road & Woodlands Road who have contacted me recently but I replied to them that no application for a change of premises licence had been made to Cheshire East Council licensing department.

However, I have just had confirmation that Wilmslow Rugby Club have now applied for a premises licence "to permit the sale of alcohol & provision of regulated entertainment from 1100hrs to 2300hrs Monday & Wednesday, 1100hrs to 00.00hrs Tuesday & Thursday, 1100hrs to 0100hrs Friday & Saturday and 1200hrs to 2230hrs on Sundays, all plus 30 minutes dispersal".

I know the quiet suburban area where you live and can fully understand your worries concerning late night noise & general disturbance.

The first step is that residents must send their comments directly to the licensing officer outlining their objections to this application.

The address is:-**Licensing Section** Cheshire East Council Municipal Buildings **Earle Street** Crewe

## CW1 2BJ

licensing@cheshireeast.gov.uk

The closing date for comments is 26 May.

Best regards

----Original Message----

From:

Sent: 26 April 2021 21:06

Subject: [OFFICIAL] RE: Wilmslow rugby club

Dear

I have written to the Cheshire East Council licensing officer as I cannot find any new licensing application from Wilmslow Rugby Club online - perhaps it has not yet been submitted. Several local residents have contacted me as they are also worried about possible issues of random parking on Woodlands Road & Kings Road, late night noise and general disturbance in what is very much a quiet suburban area. I have mentioned all of this to the licensing officer.

I know the club and cannot think that they would wish to cause issues with their neighbours. I shall gladly let you know what I find out.

Best regards

----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 26 April 2021 13:45

Subject: Wilmslow rugby club

Dear

I strongly oppose the the Rugby club Premises license Application.

Regards

Sorry if spelling is wrong I have a iPhone .



Confidentiality: This email and its contents and any attachments are intended only for the above named. As the email may contain confidential or legally privileged information, if you are not the above named person or responsible for delivery to the above named, or suspect that you are not an intended recipient please delete or destroy the email and any attachments immediately.

Security and Viruses: This note confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses. We cannot accept any responsibility for any damage or loss caused by software

viruses.

Monitoring: The Council undertakes monitoring of both incoming and outgoing emails. You should therefore be aware that if you send an email to a person within the Council it may be subject to any monitoring deemed necessary by the organisation from time to time. The views of the author may not necessarily reflect those of the Council.

Access as a public body: The Council may be required to disclose this email (or any response to it) under the Freedom of Information Act, 2000, unless the information in it is covered by one of the exemptions in the Act.

Legal documents: The Council does not accept service of legal documents by email.
***********************
**************************

I process personal information to enable me to carry out casework on behalf of residents. This may include contact details, financial details, education and employment details, housing information or details of complaints. I also process sensitive information that may include physical or mental health details, trade union membership, racial or ethnic origin, offences including alleged offences, political affiliation, biometric or genetic data.

I sometimes need to share personal information about residents with other organisations to help with my casework and to resolve issues raised. Where this is necessary, I am required to comply with all aspects of Data Protection legislation. Where necessary, I may share information with elected representatives and other holders of public office, landlords, local and central government, statutory law enforcement agencies and investigating bodies, political organisations, healthcare, social and welfare advisers or practitioners, suppliers, the subject of complaints.

I will keep resident details for six years or as long as I am an elected member. If you object to the sharing of your personal information in these circumstances please let me know.

\*